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New Children's Program Starting this week at Falls City Library
(KTNC)--A new program for young children is getting started at the Falls City Library. The program
is called “LAPSIT” and is meant to introduce babies and toddlers into reading, learning and music.
 The program involves stories, music and activities, and is led by new Children’s Librarian Cate
Larsen.
 Children and their parents can participate in the LAPSIT sessions, which will be held at the Falls
City Library at 10:30 a.m. and 5:30 p.m. on Thursdays, beginning September 11.
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